


staff is availabie to brief you on our findings and proposed actions. We also will be asking the U.S. Embassy in
Kabul to notify the Afghan Ministry of Education of these health and safety concerns.

Should you or your staff have any questions or need additional information, please contact Elizabeth Field,
Assistant Inspector General for Audits and Inspections, at 703-545-6006 or Elizabeth.a field9.civ@mail.mil.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

John F. Sopko
Special Inspector Genera}
for Afghanistan Reconstruction

cCt

The Honorable James B. Cunningham
U.S. Ambassador to Afghanistan

General Lloyd J. Austin [ll
Commander, U.S. Centrat Command

General Joseph F. Dunford, Jr.
Commander, U.S. Forces-Afghanistan, and
Commander, International Security Assistance Force

Lieutenant General Mark A, Milley
Commander, International Security Assistance Force Joint Command
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